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OFFICE MEMORANDUM         
OM No.____, s. 2025         
 
  

CORRIGENDUM TO OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 066, S. 2025, RE: CONDUCT 

 OF DIVISION MANAGEMENT REVIEW 

 
 

 

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents 
 Division Chiefs 
 Quality Management Representative  
 Deputy Quality Management Representative  
 Quality Management System Secretariat 
 QMS Team Leaders 
 Division Section/Unit Heads  

 All Others Concerned  
 

 
In reference to Office Memorandum No. 066, s. 2025, regarding the Conduct of 

Division Management Review, please be informed that the schedule of the said activity has 

been moved from March 20, 2025, to March 24, 2025.  

 

Other details stipulated in the previous Memorandum shall remain in effect.  

 

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.  

 
 

 

 
  ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA, CESO V 

                              Schools Division Superintendent 
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